
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
P.O. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

Re: Unorthodox location of 
990' FSL and 1980' FWL 
Sec. 2, T-22S, R-27E 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

This i s to inform you that Western Oil Producers, Inc. takes exception to the 
above unorthodox location as we have two wells located i n the general area. 

I f you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

WESTERN OIL Pj^)DUCERS, „INC.A 

Kenneth D.^Reynolds, \ f 
Vice President \ 

JCERS, INC. 

KDR:bn 


